
WAC 357-22-015  Must an employer develop and publish a policy on 
personnel files?  Each employer must develop and publish a policy per-
taining to the retention and confidentiality of personnel records in 
accordance with chapter 357-22 WAC and all relevant state and federal 
laws. The employer's policy must include the requirement that person-
nel and payroll records are open to the inspection of the board, state 
auditor, the director or director's designee, and prospective employ-
ers.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 41.06 RCW. WSR 05-01-198, § 357-22-015, 
filed 12/21/04, effective 7/1/05.]
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